
 

May 16th, 2023 

  

  

Farah Mohamed 

Smile America ABDI Foundation 

PO Box 3742 

Ontario, CA 91761 

  

  

RE: Assembly District 50 Non-Profit of the Year Honorees 

  

Dear Farah:  

  

Congratulations! Due to your service and commitment to the community, Smile America ABDI 

Foundation was selected as one of the honorees for the 50th Assembly District Non-Profit of the 

Year. 

  

I would like to invite you and one guest to celebrate your selection as an honoree on Saturday, 

June 3rd, 2023, 1-3pm. The location of the ceremony will be provided at a later date. 

  

Please provide a 250-word bio and picture of your organization no later than Friday, May 26, 

2023 directly to Prince Ogidikpe at Prince.Ogidikpe@asm.ca.gov. 

  

We look forward to celebrating with you. Again, congratulations on being selected as one of the 

non-profits in the 50th Assembly District making a difference in the community!  

  

Sincerely,  

  

R 

ELOISE GÓMEZ REYES 

Majority Leader, 50th District 
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